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Full Text

The Permanent Forum thanks the Agencia Española de Cooperación Internacional
of the Government of Spain, the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Norway, the
Swedish International Biodiversity Programme and IFAD for their financial support
for the regional, thematic and international seminars on indicators relevant to
indigenous peoples, the Convention on Biological Diversity and the Millennium
Development Goals, and urges other donors to contribute to this important work.

Area of Work
Data Collection and Indicators, Cooperation


